Visit from the 2nd of August 2013

Written by mouseio

Today Friday 2nd of August 2013 the Maritime Museum of Litohoro was visited by a large crowd
of visitors from different places. Between them was also Mr. Papanikolaou Nick family. There (at
the Maritime Museum) they were toured around the exhibits of the Museum from the President
of Maritime Museum Mr. Nick Vlahopoulo. Photos of their visit/tour can be seen below:
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